4.9 (au)

Pilon, Janet

Subject: Aberdeen planned reduction traffic lanes.

From: brianhoath

Sent: Saturday, August 15, 2020 7:10 PM

To: Farr, Jason; clerk@hamilton.ca

Subject: Aberdeen planned reduction traffic lanes.

| would like to express my opposition to the planned change of 4 to 2 lanes on Aberdeen between Dundurn
and Queen. | believe this will make this section more dangerous with people trying to access Aberdeen from
side streets and people exiting Aberdeen.

| believe people will try to cross between park cars and bike riders will be moving targets.

We live off Aberdeen between Queen and Bay, one way and one lane and cars still speed through this section.

I would like a link to the traffic study that this decision was based on.

Thank you

Sent from Samsung tablet.



